
W o L F v iL U E , N o v a  S c o t ia

Decep-ber 9» 19^6

Mr. Guillermo S. 'Ermmdo C ., Director
La Cesa Chilena
Chilean Information Service
lOlU Bruce Avenue
Windsor, Ontario

Dear Sir;

I have your letter of November 30th stating 
that you have come to the stage where mattprs of date 
and other details for the lecture appearance of 
Señora Maria ilora Yenez con be arranged.

In the event of being a.ble to arrange such 
an appearance, I should be glad to elloxv her an 
honoratiuo of $150.00 and hotel entertainment while 
here.

I should, however, wish some idee with regard 
to date. Nothing would ba possible before February and 
the following dates for the nert term are already booked; 
February 5th end 6th; March 19th; April 10th, 17th, and 29th.

‘The best evenings for an appearance here are 
Tuesday or Thursday. The stage is pi'etty well taken 
at other times.

I shall be glad to hear from you at your con- 
veni ence.

Yours sincerely.

F. W. Patterson 
President

FCP;CBR


